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John Sullivan

To: John Sullivan
Subject: RE: Tim Armour - Remembering Sully 

 

From: Tim Armour [mailto:tim_w_armour@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 11:57 AM 
To: johns@americaninsuranceid.com 
Cc: Wendy Kaplan 
Subject:  
 
John: 
Wendy and I join my Mom and I'm sure many, many others in sending our sympathy for the loss of 
Sully. You and I had just talked about your planned visit, and I hope that gave you and him some 
good time together.  
  
He was a great man who carried the inevitable flaws with a natural dignity and intelligence that few of 
us have. He was a true "boot strapper" and a genuine war hero and endurer on top of that. 
  
He was always good to me and Mom and always had time for whatever nutty thing we were talking 
about. He was a big piece of my wonderful Lewiston childhood and one of the things that made it so 
memorable. While I hadn't seen him in years, Mom got terrific letters from him right up until recently, 
and she always shared them with me.  
  
Your celebration of his life couldn't be more appropriate, and I'm sorry I'll miss it on September 7. He 
was a great American, and a great guy. You were lucky to have him as a dad. 
  
Best wishes, 
Tim and Wendy 
  
Tim Armour 
President 
Cure Alzheimers Fund 
34 Washington Street 
Suite 200 
Wellesley Hills, MA 02481 
781-237-3800 


